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The Board of Directors of TeleChoice International Limited (the “Company ”) refers to the 
query from the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) on 15 April 2013 
in relation to the Company’s 2012 Annual Report on whether the officers of the Company deal 
in the Company’s securities on short-term considerations pursuant to Rule 1207(19) of the 
SGX-ST Listing Manual. 
 
The Company would like to clarify that its “Guidelines on Dealing in Securities of TeleChoice” 
(the “Guidelines ”) require that all the Directors and employees of the Company, its 
subsidiaries and associates should not deal in the Company’s securities on short-term 
considerations.  All the Directors and employees of the Company, its subsidiaries and 
associates are required to comply with the Guidelines. 
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
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